

Call for Participation

The Department of Letters and English Language is planning a study day on Wednesday, March 9th, 2016. The study day will turn around « Critical Thinking and Learning English as a Foreign Language». All teachers' contributions are welcome. The contributions should discuss the following tracks:

- 1- Critical Thinking?
- 2- Essential Intellectual Traits and their interdependence
- 3- The Socratic Method in Critical Thinking
- 4- Paul & Edler Thinking Framework
- 5- On Bloom's Taxonomy.
- Contributors have to register before February 4th,2016
- Each communication will last 20 minutes followed up by a debate of 15 minutes.
- The complete text should be submitted by February 21st, 2016.
- The participants will receive a certificate of recognition for their academic participation.
- The participants will be of priority to participate in the Second Study Day in April 2016 that will discuss Applying Critical Thinking in Language Classroom.
- For more information contact Mr. Mourad Touati.

Thank you